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June 14, 2019 

Aimee Grant 
PO Box 1232 
Bellevue, WA 98009 

Dear Ms. Grant: 

I am pleased to reappoint you to the King County Women's Advisory Board, representing 
council district five. Reappointments are retroactive to when the last official term expired. 
Your last official term expired on July 1, 2017. You have been serving with an expired term 
since then. Therefore, your new three-year term starts retroactively on July 2, 2017 and 
expires July 1, 2020. Your reappointment is subject to confirmation by the King County 
Council. 

As you know, membership on a King County board or commission is an excellent way to 
become active in the decision-making process of County government. King County boards 
and commissions are examining many of the vital issues that face our County today. As a 

member of the King County Women's Advisory Board you have had an opportunity to help 
maintain and improve the quality of life in King County while providing expertise in an area 
of personal or professional interest. I sincerely appreciate your willingness to get involved and 
become a part of the solution. 

Thank you for your continued service to the people of King County as a member of the 
Women's Advisory Board. 

Sincerely, 

Dow Constantine 
King County Executive 

cc: The Honorable Dave Upthegrove, King County Councilmember, District 5 
Allison Jurkovich, Staff Liaison 
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